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Copy also to 
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Annexure-I

 
 

ALL INDIA DEFENCE EMPLOYEES’ FEDERATION
 

INDIAN NATIONAL DEFENCE  WORKERS’ FEDERATION
 

BHARTIYA PRATIRAKSHA
 
MAZDOOR SANGH

 

(RECOGNIZED FEDERATIONS OF DEFENCE CIVILIAN EMPLOYEES)
 

 

Ref. No. : 30/AIDEF/INDWF/BPMS/
 
20

    
Date :21.08.2020

 

 

To,
 

The DGQA
 

O/O DGQA,
 

Sena Bhawan,
 

New Delhi
 
-
 
100 011.

 

 

SUBJECT : ISSUE OF STRIKE NOTICE 

 

REFERENCE : DGQA LETTER NO. A/90860/AGI-PRO/DGQA/ADM/ 

JCM, DATED 5TH AUGUST, 2020. 
 

Sir,  

With reference to the above we wish to submit that the DGQA Unions functioning 

inside the Ordnance Factories have issued the Strike Notice, since if the Ordnance 

Factories are converted in to a Corporation/PSU,  the employees of DGQA Units 

working inside the Ordnance Factories will also be equally affected, since they may be 

displaced from the Units were they are working. Moreover at present the Government 

is going ahead with various decisions which are against the interest of the DGQA 

employees, such as restructuring, reduction of manpower up to 5000 in number etc. 

Therefore as decided by the Federations the DGQA Unions in support of the strike 

demands of the Ordnance Factory employees will also join the indefinite strike 

scheduled to commence from 12/10/2020.  
This is for your information please.

 
Thanking you,

 
Yours Sincerely,
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